April 19, 1972

Dr. J. lester Harﬁiqh
President '
Eastern Hﬂptiqt Theological Semlnary

'“ear “I hirniﬁh

__Severﬂl days 250 I was talking to Dean Thorwald Render
. Conpcerning my TEEElHiHﬁ Faculty tenure now that I an
‘vompleting three vears “of teaching at the Seminary.

As a result of this conversation, as well as havinp

- received encouragement from several tenured menhers
of the Faculty, I am writing to you reguesting that
you submit to the Instruction Committee of the Board
and/or to the Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors
ny name for actlon ¢n the gramting of Faculty tenure.

Ho duubt_yﬂu will want to pﬁli the Paculty prier toc the
May meetings. I am coafident the Faculty will support
me.

I thank Gcd fnr:a'ver? rich teaﬂhing'ministryrhére at

-

Ea§tern ard seek his will and blessing as I, through
this request, make a further commitment of myself to
the ministry of teaching at Bastern. |

Most cordially vours.

Thomas F. McDaniel
Professor of Old Testamentl
Studies

¢.C. to: Dean Thorwald ¥W. Eﬁndér
TPMciTnc



